
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Friday, November 21, 2008 12:20 PM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: New Website!

11/21/2008

  

Hi All,  

Ingo Drescher's Current Tin Can Hill Auction will close at 23:00Hrs Server Time this evening.  

We have just uploaded the New e-Rocks Website  

There are lots of things to try out.  

1. Collapsible Menus  

2. Step through feature for Auctions, Seller Pages, Hot Items etc.  

3. Change Display - White/Black Background  

4. Turn Help on/off (Help Button when logged in)  

5. Refresh Auction Time/Bid Price (Refresh Button)  

6. Bigger Photos/TNs  

7. Switch Item photos/description  

Lots of other enhancements, with many more to come within the next month. 

Do come have a look-see. 

Also Two new Auctions on-line today!  

Have a good weekend. 

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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